
Wester Ross Fisheries Trust Fisheries Management Plan 2023 – 2028 

 

This fisheries management plan presents a summary of the pressures affecting wild salmon and sea 

trout in the Wester Ross. The plan is based on recent WRFT field surveys and other information; and 

proposes many actions to protect, support and strengthen wild fish populations and fisheries. 

The plan can be found here or by clicking on the link below: 

https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/671ac5fdd0384587981f35b4c561277c 

The plan is one of a set of interactive fisheries management plans covering the whole of Scotland, produced 

in partnership with Fisheries Management Scotland, the Marine Directorate and many other fisheries trusts 

and fisheries boards. 

 

Thank you to many people for help with preparing this plan, especially Sean Dugan and then Sean Robertson 

of Scottish Fisheries Coordination Centre and Fisheries Management Scotland.  

We welcome any comments about proposed actions, particularly offers of support to help to deliver them. 

Please contact Peter Cunningham info@wrft.org.uk or Sue Ward admin@wrft.org.uk   
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